Message from the President of the Congress



Dear Fellows,

We are very pleased to welcome all the participants of this Congress.

I would like to thank everyone that, in the last few months, has devoted efforts to prepare the scientific agenda. I would also like to thank the organizers and sponsors that, together, have prepared this Congress with the objective of exceeding everyone's expectations.

The scientific agenda was prepared very carefully, in a way to allow us to discuss important topics related to traditional echocardiography, but also new techniques, how to employ them, and their actual usefulness in our daily practice.

We will include in our Congress two symposiums held by international institutions that will provide significant contributions to it: ECOSIAC and Cleveland Clinic. These two institutions have our deepest appreciation.

This Congress was prepared to serve the needs of all congress participants.

I also invite you to enjoy Porto de Galinhas beach, the sea, the cuisine, our music and our joy. Pernambuco welcomes you with great pleasure.

Best regards,

Carlos Antonio da Mota Silveira

President of the Congress

